
PUBLIC NOTICE
GWR ‘TOAD’ 17410

Further  to  the  item  in  SVR  NEWS Issue  190  (page  63), 

NOTICE is hereby formally given that ownership of GWR ‘Toad’ 

Brake  Van  No.17410  is  proposed  to  be  transferred  to  the 

Severn  Valley  Railway  Charitable  Trust  with  a  view  to 

facilitating  tax-efficient fund-raising  to  provide  for  the  van’s 

restoration to an authentic running condition.

 

Any person who believes they have an interest in this vehicle’s 

ownership is  invited to  write  to  Richard Gunning by no later 

than 1st December 2015 via the Volunteer Liaison Office, Bewdley 

Station,  BEWDLEY  DY12  1DP,  providing  suitable  written 

evidence  of  their  interest  and  marking  their  envelope  ‘GWR 

TOAD’.

 
Date of Notice1st September 2015


